
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Year 2 Newsletter  
                   “Let your light shine”  

No. 13        10th January 2020  

Upcoming Diary Events 
 
Monday 20th January  
PTA Meeting @ 3:30pm  
Thursday 6th February  
NSPCC Maths Day  
Friday 14th February  
School closes for Half Term holidays  
Tuesday 25th February  
School opens for Spring 2 Term  
Tuesday 31st March  
Easter Carousel Day 
Thursday 2nd April  
Whole School Easter Celebration Worship  
Friday 3rd April  
School closes for Easter holidays  

“Fire, Fire!” 
 
Happy New Year to all! I hope you all had a wonderful 
Christmas and New Year. 
 
The children have been very excited this week to return 
to school. The class are fantastic learners and always 
enjoy the challenge of new learning, building on their 
previous skills. They have all settled well into the school 
routine and have been very enthusiastic in their 
approach to learning. A brilliant start! 
 
This term we will be focusing much more on improving 
the presentation of our work. The class are always proud 
of their work and are trying their best to both write 
more and use correct letter formation, including correct 
size letters and space between words.  
 
Learning this Week  
  

In English we have been composing humorous rhyming 
poetry about students disappearing from the classroom 
and hiding from their teacher. Some children have an 
amazing imagination! The class have been very creative 
in their thinking. 
 
In Maths we have been revising place value. The class 
are demonstrating excellent understanding of comparing 
and ordering numbers from 0-100 plus recognising the 
place value of each digit in a two-digit number.    
 
In RE we discussed how we make friends and what 
makes a special friend. We also thought about how we 
show we are a good friend to others and talked about 
the way Jesus showed he was a good friend to others.  
 

Students of the Week              

Christian Value Award Certificate – Eva S 

Curriculum Award Certificate – Freddie  

 

 

Polite Reminders 

Reading   
Please spend 10 minutes every day reading or sharing a 
book with your child. 
Please sign your child’s diary when you hear them read. 
 
Water Bottles  
Please ensure your child brings a labelled water bottle to 
school every day labelled with their name. 
 
Open Door  
Monday 3.20-3.40pm if you wish to discuss your child’s 
progress or see their work. 
 
PE Lessons  
Monday & Friday 
Please bring PE kits and pumps to school for PE lessons. 


